Underskiddaw Parish Council Clerks Report
Clerk’s Report to the meeting held on Tuesday 7th January 2020 
Correspondence received since last meeting:
Items in BOLD require a response at the meeting. 
1. ACT Winter Gazette
2. Letter of thanks from Keswick & District First Responders

3. CALC November Newsletter

4. Draft notes of October 2019 CALC Meeting 

5. Keswick to Threlkeld Railway Trail update 6th December 2019

6. Notification of Cycling Event in May 2020 (Keswick Mountain Festival) 

7. Dr G Davies November Report 

8. December CALC Newsletter 

9. CALC Developing your Skills Programme 2020 

10. Dr G Davies December Report 

11. Letter of thanks Great North Air Ambulance 
12. Field Work Winter 2019

13. Countryside Voice Winter 2019 

Actions on Clerk from previous meeting
2019.58
Circulate and upload minutes to website- Done
2019.6

Report lights out in Applethwaite-Done
2019.6
Pass information on to the Keswick Reminder that there is a remembrance gathering at Millbeck -Will be done in Oct 20
2019.62
Email distribution list regarding missing finger post from Applethwaite Lane- Done
2019.63
Finalise budget for Jan 20 meeting-Done
2019.63
Pay accounts-Done
2019.63
Pay donation to Keswick First Responders-Done
2019.63
Pay donation to air ambulance-Done
2019.63
Submit mandate to HSBC for Internet Banking-Done- Failed, need a Local Authority Mandate before we can have internet banking
2019.64
Submit comments on 7/2019/2283-Done
2019.64
Request extension from LDNPA for Little Dodd application once it is submitted-Done
2019.66
Send another GDPR consent form to the Village Hall for inclusion with their next newsletter- Village Hall will contact me prior to the next Newsletter being sent out and I will provide this information 


Upload Financial Regulations to the website-Done


Send letter of thanks to Alan & Sue Fisher for Defib Checks-Done
Becx Carter
Clerk to Underskiddaw Parish Council
07786678283
underskiddawparishcouncil@hotmail.com 
